
MINUTES OF GRANT TOWNSHIP 
MONTHLY MEETING HELD ON 

OCTOBER 1sT. 2014 

Meeting called to order by Supervisor at 6:30 pm with all members present with the exception 

of Trustee Al Bufka. 

Supervisor led the board and guest in the Pledge. 

It was reported to the board that a second water sample from the Township Hall was sent in 
and it did not pass. Cameron Brothers came in and ran chlorine through the system and will 

send in another sample. 

The Board tabled the issues of a lawn mower and seal coating the parking lot a later date. 

The Mason County Sheriff attended the meeting and gave the monthly report for September. 

Bob Meyers reported that the new ORV's are 4 inches wider than what our ordinance allows so 
the township will have to review this issue in February when we do the yearly review of the 
ordinance. 

The Treasurer will check into getting a lock box for FedX deliveries and report back to the 

board. 

Motion by Brenda Kelly supported by Susan Merkey to approve bills totaling $15,301.05 and 
#7124-7145 and ordered paid motion carried. 

Motion by Brenda Kelly supported by Mary Jo Janowiak that the meeting is adjourned at 
7:10 pm motion carried. 


